ZTE Corporation

Federal Communications Commission
7345 Oakland Mills Road
ColumbiaMD 21046

SUBJECT: Request for Class Il Permissive Change for FCC ID: SRQ-ZTEA31

The product, LTE/WCDMA/GSM(GPRS) Multi-Mode Digital Mobile Phone, has been
granted by FCC dated 02/22/2021, FCC ID: SRQ-ZTEA31.Pursuant to §2.1043, we,

ZTE Corporation, would like to modify the authorized equipment for below changes:

1. The software changes.
2. Remove LTE B7/B26/B66 by software.
3. AddLTE B12/B13/B17 by software.

Except for the changes above, no other modification is performed.There is no
hardware or electrical modification made to the applying transmitter itself.

We would like to certify the additional of certified FCC ID: SRQ-ZTEA31 as a Class I
Permissive Change in this device.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely,

Signatory

Date: 2021-09-06

2

Signature: —3

Name(in print): Gong Yu (Manager)



